
 

 

 
Thursday 6th July, 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
‘Snow White’ Pantomime Performance at The Mayflower, Southampton on Tuesday 12th December 
2023 2:00pm. 
 
The English Department is delighted to offer our new Y7 students in the academic year of 2023 - 2024 
an exciting opportunity to watch the live performance of ‘Snow White’ at the Mayflower Theatre in 
Southampton. This is an enrichment trip where we would like to celebrate the success of our Y7s on 
their completion of their first term at OSVA.  
 
Itinerary 
Register as normal and follow timetable. 
12:15pm - Meet in courtyard 
5:00 – 5:30pm – Students return to school by coach 
 
Please be aware that all students taking part in this visit will need to make their own way to the academy 
in the morning / home in the evening. 
 
Full academy uniform must be worn including school approved footwear. Please ensure your child 
brings a waterproof coat in case of showers.  
 
Students will need to bring a packed lunch and drinks for the day. Free School Meals students may 
request a packed lunch from the Gate Café. Please indicate on Parent Pay if your child would like a 
packed lunch. Students will need to bring their books and equipment for lessons 1 - 3. 
  
We invite those who would like their child to participate in the trip to make a voluntary contribution of 
£23.00 to cover the cost of transport, entry to venue and insurance. As the academy would not be able 
to bear any of the cost of the trip without affecting other areas of our provision, the trip may not take 
place unless all parents who are able are willing to contribute. If you are in receipt of income support 
or family credit, or feel unable to contribute, please contact Miss Laura White in confidence. Payments 
to be made by ParentPay. Please note: ParentPay will update after the students start in September. 
You will then have access to the platform where you will be able to make payment.  
 
If the trip is cancelled for reasons outside our control a full refund will be given. For any other reason 
refunds are only processed in exceptional circumstances and at the academy’s discretion. This means 
that if your child becomes ineligible for the trip as a result of negative behaviour at the academy, you 
will unfortunately not be entitled to any refund.   
 
If you wish your child to attend would you kindly complete the consent, contact and medical information 
on ParentPay by Thursday 21st September 2023. We ask that a deposit of £12.00 should be paid by 
21st Septmber with the remaining balance of £11.00 due by 20th October. Please note there are limited 
places on this trip which will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 
 
Yours faithfully,   
Mrs L Sutton 
Head of English 


